
Hockey Report March 2018 

Term 1 jtas hockey wrapped up last week. The teams enjoyed a breakfast following training on 
Friday put on by the hockey supporters group. A big thank you to sandra for putting on the 
breakfast.  
Tas trials will continue this Thursday morning & afternoon. The girls had a pre season training on the 
16/3 followed by pizza.   
The hockey supporters group along with the touch football & football supporters group will be 
putting in stands on the oval. 
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